
P-0717-001

Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.

 

P-0717-002

Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.

 

P-0717-003

It is important that a project, such as CRC, provide ample opportunity for

input from a diverse constituency of stakeholders and jurisdictions, and

that it follow a process that complies with all federal, state and local legal

requirements. The project sponsors intent is to progress at a deliberate

pace to ensure that we meet public interests, meet the transportation

needs, address the quality of local communities and the environment,

and be financially and fiscally responsible. Following publication of the

FEIS, there will be a record of decision. If that decision is to move

forward with one of the build alternatives, then the sponsors will progress

into final engineering, finance plan implementation, and then

construction.

 

P-0717-004

Modeling has indicated that tolling I-5 without making the improvements

that are part of the CRC project would not meet the project’s Purpose

and Need. This does not mean that some form of tolling prior to

constructing CRC couldn’t be implemented. The ultimate decision on any

tolling options will be made by both the Washington and Oregon

Transportation Commissions.
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P-0717-005

Following the close of the 60-day DEIS comment period and the

selection of an LPA, a 10-member governor-appointed panel was formed

to advise the Oregon and Washington DOTs on project development for

the CRC project.  The Project Sponsors Council (PSC) was charged with

advising the project on completion of the FEIS, project design, project

timeline, sustainable construction methods, consistency with greenhouse

gas emission reduction goals and the financial plan. The PSC included

representation of the SW Washington Regional Transportation Council

(RTC) and Metro. Clark County does not have a representative on the

Metro Council because Metro is an elected government

representing Clackamas, Multnomah and Washington counties in

Oregon. However, there are Clark County representatives on the RTC. 

 

P-0717-006

Preferences for specific alternatives or options, as expressed in

comments received before and after the issuance of the DEIS, were

shared with local sponsor agencies to inform decision making. Following

the close of the 60-day DEIS public comment period in July 2008, the

CRC project's six local sponsor agencies selected a replacement I-5

bridge with light rail to Clark College as the project's Locally Preferred

Alternative (LPA). These sponsor agencies, which include the Portland

City Council, Vancouver City Council, TriMet Board, C-TRAN Board,

Metro Council, RTC Board, considered the DEIS analysis, public

comment, and a recommendation from the CRC Task Force when voting

on the LPA.

With the LPA, new bridges will replace the existing Interstate Bridges to

carry I-5 traffic, light rail, pedestrians and bicyclists across the Columbia

River. Light rail will extend from the Expo Center MAX Station in Portland

to a station and park and ride at Clark College in Vancouver. Pedestrians

and bicyclists would travel along a wider and safer path than exists

today.
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For a more detailed description of highway, transit, and bicycle and

pedestrian improvements associated with the LPA, see Chapter 2 of the

FEIS.
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